FROM THE RABBI
Esther Hugenholtz

Dear Members and Friends of Agudas Achim,

This last week has been marked and marred by the
worst anti-Semitic attack in the history of the United
States. Eleven Jews at prayer were martyred in the
Tree of Life Synagogue, Pittsburgh. The massacre
has sent shockwaves through the American Jewish
community and world Jewry. Now that our brothers
and sisters are accompanied to their final resting
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of violence and terror targeted against other
groups, such as the African-American shoppers
murdered in Louisville in the same week - will
impact our communities and this country. What are
the security implications? Will we close our doors?
Have we lost our innocence?

At the same time, we are heartened and feel carried
by the outpouring of solidarity and support: from




